

Hi everyone -

We are watching closely the line of rain and storms that are anticipated to hit our area Friday and Friday evening. We park on grass at Button Farm, our start and finish location, and a lot of rain may turn their fields into swamps. In addition, park management may not let us use the trails after significant rainfall.

We are in close contact with both Button Farm and park management, and have several postponement contingency options in place. My absolute preference is to have the race as scheduled, but I wanted to let you know that there is a risk of postponement and our [postponement/cancellation policies](#) would kick in.

I will send out another email tomorrow afternoon with an update once the forecast for Friday evening becomes more certain. Any announcements will also be posted on the homepage of our website (www.ex2adventures.com), our social media outlets, and a message will be left on 703-338-3965.

I know you all have trained very hard for this event. Please know that we are doing our very best to make it happen.

Andy

Andy Bacon
Race Director/Owner
EX2 Adventures
703-338-3965